
Antonia Hover 

CORRES PO N D E N C E 
7/30/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 07020-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Wednesday, July 30, 2025 3:48 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Support for FPL's Rate Request-Docket #2025-001 1 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, July 30, 2025 3:20 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Support for FPL's Rate Request-Docket #2025-0011 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Carol Miley <caroll934milev@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2025 9:13 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Support for FPL's Rate Request-Docket #2025-0011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Hello, 

My name is Carol Miley and I am a retired senior citizen with a secondary residence served by FPL at 1454 
Poinciana Ave., Ft. Myers. FPL's reliability and response time is excellent, as is their customer service. FPL's 
rates are significantly less than what I pay to the utility which provides power to my primary home at St. 
George Island, FL. I appreciate FPL's customer focus, their hardened infrastructure, their commitment to 
generation diversification and I fully support their rate request #2025-001 1. 

Sincerely, 
Carol Miley 
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